
CR-3C 2026 International Jaguar Festival (proposed) 
The Inland Empire Jaguar Club has volunteered to host the 2026 IJF. They will 
offer the best of both worlds, cool ocean breezes, country roads through 
California's premier wine country, and a gathering of Jaguar enthusiasts.  

The proposed IJF 2026 will visit the Central Coast of California or the intimate 
Temecula Valley of Southern California for this premier Jaguar Clubs of North 
America event.  

The Inland Empire Jaguar Club is taking the lead with support of the Jaguar clubs 
of California to make this a memorable gathering. This event promises exciting 
roads to tour, times to beat, a rally through some of California's most scenic roads, 
beautiful cars to show, and new and old friendships to enjoy.  

Plan on October 2026 to come to California for food, wine, and merry making.  

Mike Zavos, 

President, Inland Empire Jaguar Club 

 
 


